
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim visits families of martyrs in Babil province

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, during his visit to the city of

Babil Thursday 25/1/2018, visited a number of martyrs’ families in Babil province officers of

popular  mobilization  forces,  the  Iraqi  army  and  other  classes  of  the  Iraqi  security

establishment the federal police and the counter-terrorism unit. His eminence praised the

proudness shown by the families for their sacrifices, stressed that the Iraqi people should

sustain these sacrifices. The families of martyrs should have privileges in employment and

scholarships as a compensation, a simple one comparing to their offering, plus to facilitate

the procedures of salaries and benefits in order to reach all beneficiaries.


